
Fast Break Basketball Association, Inc.

Inclement Weather Guidelines

Parents,

Basketball is a sport played during the winter, and occasionally there is snow or ice
storms.  As the safety of you and your child is our utmost concern, in cases of inclement
weather during snow and ice storms, Fast Break Basketball games and practices WILL
NOT take place under the following conditions:

1. When the East Brunswick School District closes its schools due to snow or ice, there is
NO Fast Break Basketball game or practice.

2. When the East Brunswick School District dismisses children from school before the
end of the normal school day, there is NO Fast Break Basketball game or practice.

3. On weekends, if the school janitor notifies FBBA that he/she will not come in to open
the school and plow the parking lot, there is NO Fast Break Basketball game or practice.
In these cases, directors will do their best to notify coaches, who will then notify parents
by phone.

4. Under all other circumstances, it is the responsibility of parents to decide if they want
to keep their children home during snow, ice, or other inclement weather.  Please notify
your coach if you decide your child will miss a game or practice.

Thank you.


